RECEIVED

DEC 18 2000
Minutes of meeting held on 28 Nov 2000 TOWN CLERK

Building and Needs Assessment Committee

Present: George Moe (Chairman)
Drew Brown
David W. Rego

The Chairman called to meeting to order at 4 pm.
The Town Administrator, the Fire Chief and the Director of the Council for Aging were present
The Committee discussed the attached drafis relating to the Senior Center and the Police/Fire
Station. The Committee agreed that these drafts were to be sent to the Board of Selectmen prior to a joint
meeting with the Board
The meeting adjourned at 5 pm.
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